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Newsletter 

Friday 25th September 

COVID - important: 

We shared the letter from the NHS with you earlier in the week in relation to COVID and testing. We have put 

it on our website and Facebook page. 

 

It is extremely important that if a member of your household has symptoms that ALL of the household isolate 

– children from that household SHOULD NOT be sent to school until a negative test result is received. 

If the test is positive, then all household members MUST isolate for 14 days. 

 

Please do not send your child if they are unwell and contact the school if your child has any COVID symptoms 

and book a test:  

 New persistent cough 

 High temperature 

 Loss of taste or smell 

 

Hoopstarz Day: 

Last week Year 4 and Year 2 enjoyed a lesson from Kidz R Fit Hoopstarz.  Miss Foxall has written a letter of 

compliments to our children on their attitude and behaviour!  It says ‘they were a pleasure to teach and really 

are a credit to your school. It was wonderful to see the children (and staff) mastering new skills with their 

hoops. The sheer determination on some of the faces was a delight, I hope they are able to use the skills and 

games they have learnt in the playground to make it more active and fun!’  

A huge well done to all of the children (and staff) who took part! 

 

Start times: 

A reminder that it is extremely important you arrive at your correct start time and enter through your bubble 

gate. The office should be notified if you are going to be late. Many thanks.  

 

Reading Books: 

Reading books will go home on Monday and Thursday. They will also be changed on these days. Please ensure 

your child has read their book ready to be changed. We would love it if you could spend 10 mins each evening 

reading with your child. Reading is a key life skill and by working together your child will acquire important skills 

they will have for life.  

Reading record books will not be going home currently. 

 

Hand sanitiser: 

Please do not send your child to school with hand sanitiser. We have well established routines for handwashing 

across the day plus hand sanitisers if needed. 
 

Water bottles: 

Please ensure your child brings a water bottle with a sports cap into school each day. Please only fill your child’s 

water bottle with water – not juice. Thank you. 

 


